
Dear Chair Holvey and Rules Committee Members: 
 
I am writing in support of HB 2714-4 because it is a first much needed step in limiting campaign finance 
contributions.  So I urge the committee allows this Bill to move forward. 
 
There are many more steps that are needed.  This bill does not adequately limit the contributions from 
political party committees, caucus committees and Federal Legislators.  I urge the Oregon legislature to 
continue to move forward on comprehensive campaign finance reform.   
 
I personally am involved heavily in working towards getting an amendment to the US Constitution that 
would create a lasting solution, and believe that the pathway to such change is paved by local and state 
level reform.  In this vein, I am encouraged that this first step is being taken by Oregon.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Sobomehin 
Oregon Organizing Director 
Wolf-PAC 
650.619.0263 
 


